
THE LIBRARIAN’S CORNER   

Greetings from your Victorville Librarian;  
     
 I hope you all are doing well, and I hope everyone is 

enjoying our Summer Reading Programs, which runs 
through July 23rd, 2022. I am pleased to report the      
Library has extended its operating hours. Effective June 
21st, the Library is open Monday thru Friday from 9:00 
a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and Saturday’s 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

  
We look forward to seeing everyone take advantage 

of our extended operating hours. Over the next few 
weeks and months, you can participate and look forward 
to the following programs: 

  

• Summer Reading Program, June 11 - July 23. Read 
books and earn prizes.  

• Craft Wednesdays, Every Wednesday through July 
20th, pick up a craft and or stay and finish it at the 
Library.  

• Harry Potter Week, July 24 to July 30. Our digital  
Harry Potter week includes quizzes, activities, and 
House specific raffle prizes.   

• Weekly Storytimes, starting September 13. Tuesdays 
@ 5 p.m. Evening Storytime, Wednesdays @ 10 a.m. 
Multilingual Storytime,  and Thursdays @ 10 a.m. 
Kinder Prep.  

• Blocks & Cars, starting September 16 from 12 p.m. to 
3 p.m., We’ll have toy cars and building blocks during 
open play for ages 2-8.  

• Monthly STE(A)M, starting September 12 at 4 p.m., 
join us on the 2nd Monday of each month for fun,  
science-based activities geared towards ages 8+.  

  
Have a great summer, and we’ll see you soon. 
        City Librarian  George Carter          
 gcarter@victorvilleca.gov 

 

“There are many little ways to enlarge your 
child’s world. Love of books is the best of all.”                        
  Jacqueline Kennedy Onassis 

FROM THE FOVL PRESIDENT 

Hello Friends, 

     The FOVL will be having another book sale on 
Wednesday, July 13 in the library from 9 AM to 3PM..  

Please come join us and see how many good books 
the FOVL have for your selection..  Now is the time to 
try an author you've never read before. There are 
fiction, non fiction, large print, young adults, and  
children's' books. Something for everyone.  If you  
enjoy cooking, there may be some great cookbooks 
on sale. Fill a bag for $5.00  

FOVL       
President, 
Kay Pate 
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 Hello Friends, 

My name is Jennifer Agnew and I am happy 

to have joined the City of Victorville Team as 

the new Children’s Librarian.  I received my 

Master’s in Library Science from Drexel Univer-

sity and have seven years of library experience. 

Previously to joining Victorville, I worked for the 

Azusa City Library as the Youth Services Assis-

tant and Adult Services Librarian.  In both roles, 

I made decisions regarding programming,  

budgeting, and collection development. 

One of my six-month goals is to showcase our 

3D printer and incorporate it into our STEAM 

programs; along with creating a monthly series 

of STEAM activities. I also look forward to add-

ing an additional evening Storytime as part our 

already fantastic Storytime schedule. I am      

excited to work with everyone and look forward 

to getting to know our community.  

If you have any questions (or would just like to 

chat), you can find me most days at the        

Children’s Desk, by phone at (760) 955-3854,  

or email at jagnew@victorvilleca.gov. 

Jennifer Agnew, Children’s Librarian 


